Newsletter 12 : Friday 20th November

Dear Parents

You will be well aware of the number of schools locally that have been affected by positive cases of COVID. We are pleased that we have not had any cases at our school. We are most grateful for your support in engaging with all the measures we have put in around school to keep us all safe. Please be assured that if we do have a positive case in school we will follow the advice from Public Health England and take the necessary actions.

Rules of Isolation

If someone in your household is suspected of having COVID please keep your children at home until the test results have been returned. Your child is welcome back to school if the result is negative. If a household member has a positive test result please inform the school ASAP. All members of the household must then isolate for 14 days. Your child's teacher will make contact with you to help you fulfil your duty to educate your child at home during this period. The Government is hoping that everybody has a laptop or tablet for digital learning at home.

PAWS

We have been delighted with the standard of the homework that the children have been producing. It is so wonderful to see how many different ways parents and the wider family interact with the children to complete the same activity in many different ways. The creativity and quality of the cakes that have been made would challenge some contestants on 'Bake Off'. The teachers are disappointed as unfortunately they don't get to quality control the taste and flavours of all these fabulous cakes!

Christmas Dinner

By now your order for your child's Christmas Dinner should be in.







Forthcoming dates for your diary
Key Dates - Autumn Term-2020
Friday 11th December - PAWS in
Tuesday 15 th December- Christmas Dinner and class parties. More details to follow.
Thursday 17 th December – Flu immunisations- information will be distributed when we have it.
Friday 18 th December- School finishes 2pm
Friday 18 th December- Term finishes at 2pm